Kari
I wanted to share the following developments with you: 

a. Goodwill of Southern Nevada received a grant in which they used (in their application) data presented in Pathways to Nowhere.

[bookmark: _GoBack]b.  NDE opened its testimony on AB 64 before the Senate Education Committee, citing the Pathways to Nowhere report.

c. Lyon County School District Board of Trustees approved a NEW transition coordinator position. Ongoing public discussions about the need for and funding of the position referenced the Pathways report and our recommendation to create a District wide Transition Coordinator position. 

d. The Guinn Center testified in support of AB 108 (Medicaid reimbursement Rates) where we cited the Roadblocks support and acknowledged the support of NGCDD.

Thanks, Nancy
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